Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 155 Wednesday, May 7, 2014

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army National Guard: Wednesday, May 14th
Air Force: Tuesday, May 20th
Army: Wednesday, May 21st

Baccalaureate: Seniors, please note that the location for this year’s Baccalaureate service on Tuesday, June 3, at 7:00 pm has
been changed to Lancaster Church of the Brethren. Administration

Effective Immediately: In order to maintain a clean and safe building and to insure compliance with Federal Occupational Safety
and Health Administration regulations, students may not eat or drink in Science and Art classrooms. If you have work to do or

need to meet with your art or science teacher, please consume your lunch before you leave the cafeteria and then use your pass
to go see the teacher. Administration

Locker clean-out for Seniors will be during their English class on Friday, May 23, 2014. Students may keep their books until their
exams, but Senior lockers must be completely cleaned out by May 30, 2014. Students need to lock their lock on the hasp, leaving
the locker door OPEN so that they will not be charged a $10 locker clean-out fee on their debts. Administration

Underclassmen will be cleaning out their lockers during Primetime on Thursday, June 5, 2014. Students may keep their books
until their exams but lockers must be completely empty before they go home for the summer. Students need to lock their lock
on the hasp, leaving the locker door OPEN so that they will not be charged a $10 locker clean-out fee on their debts. All
underclassmen lockers must be cleaned out by June 12, 2014. Administration

SENIORS must satisfy their debts by May 27, 2014 or they will not be able to participate in the graduation ceremony at Calvary

Church on Wednesday, June 4, 2014. All debts must be paid with cash or money order. This includes library, cafeteria, books

and/or school property. Please stop by the high school office, as soon as possible, to make sure you have no debts.
Administration

Students interested in going on the 2015 France trip: There will be an informational meeting on Wednesday, May 21 at 6:30 pm
in Room 205 for parents and students. You must be enrolled in Level 3 or above for the 2014-2015 school year. See Mrs. Kerri
Frederick with any questions. K. Frederick

Attention all students: We are looking for creative and motivated students who are interested in helped to design next year's
yearbook. Please see Mrs. Daveler in room 25 or Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 for an application. J. Daveler

The last day the Bluetique will be open this school year is Thursday, May 15", Be sure to buy all of your last-minute Township
attire and candy before then! Thank you for your patronage and another successful year at the Bluetique! The Bluetique Staff

If you are looking to join a community service organization next year, pick up an application to join Key Club. Applications are
now available outside Mr. Aiello’s room (207) and are due by Thursday, May 8. Key Club

Have you ever wanted to dress up as a SuperHero? Now is your chance. Come out and support the Wounded Warrior Project by
participating at the, “Be A Health Hero 5K” on May 17", Sponsored by Student Awareness Club and the Wellness Committee. For
more information visit the school’s website and for registration go to go.mtwp.net/5k.

Attention any student interested in trying out for Dance Team: Clinics will be held in the Arena on May 14th, 3-5pm to learn the

choreography and May 16™ 3-4pm to review and rehearse. The Audition is Wednesday, May 21" 3:15pm in Convocation Hall.
Current 8" graders through current Juniors may audition for the 2014-2015 MTHS Dance Team.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Bvolley Hempfield H HS Arena 6:00




